
 

Happy Half Term! 
Go outside and enjoy your garden or the park.  Take a kite, a fris-

bee or a bike and have a nice time in the fresh air!  Why don’t you 

help Mum or Dad make the sandwiches for a family picnic—can 

you make sure there are enough to share them equally? 

 Remember … 

Phonics books need to be in school every Thursday so that the 

children can have a new spelling list to take home. 

 

If you have any large boxes please  start saving them for our Dino-

saur Exhibition. They can be brought into school from the 

week beginning 8th June. 

 

Art Carousel — If you have any spare ‘dinosaur coloured socks,’ 

we would love to have them to make dinosaur sock puppets ! If 

you are free on a Monday afternoon to help with a sewing group , 

we would love to help you. 

 

Special request ! 

Please could you email us if you have a pet that you would be 

willing to bring into school on Friday 5th June (9am  – 10.15 am ). 

We would be particularly interested in a friendly dog, cat, rabbit , 

guinea pig, lizard or any other 4 legged animal. We would need 

you to stay with your pet please! 

Maths Corner 

 

Does your child know compass points North, 

South, East and West?  Plan a route together from 

your house to the shops.  See if you can use the 

compass directions for spotting things of interest 

en route e.g.,  post box is 3 paces West of me, the 

lamp post is 10 paces North.  

 

 

Dinosaur Writing Corner 

Can you make a dinosaur from things you find in 

the garden?  Use sticks for the skeleton, leaves for 

the scales and stones for the claws and teeth.  

What else could you use? 

 

Take a photo of it and then write labels to show us 

all of the parts. You could make the labels using 

pencils and paper or even try doing it on the  

computer! 
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